
 

 

 

 
September 21, 2020 

 

DCC Knights, 

 

I hope that this letter finds you well and that you and your loved ones are healthy and safe. 

I am reaching out to you to share an announcement from the VCCS Chancellor, Dr. Glenn DuBois. This 
announcement addresses many looming questions regarding the COVID-19 pandemic and our plans for 
the spring semester as a system. 

You may view this announcement in its entirety here: https://www.vccs.edu/blog/a-letter-from-the-
chancellor-to-our-students/ 

I want to thank you all for your patience and flexibility as we continue to navigate this public health crisis 
and ensure that the delivery of quality higher education opportunities continue, regardless of the barriers 
we may face.  

 

 

                                                                                                         Kind Regards, 
 

 

 

 

 Jacqueline Gill Powell, Ed.D. 
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